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From caterpillars to butterflies 

                                                                      

  

 

It has been a short, but magical week!  We have been looking at the life cycle of a butterfly and 

the children have been very excited to learn about the magical transformation. We role-

played the movements, danced to the caterpillar songs with the musical instruments and did 

‘The Hungry Caterpillar’ yoga. The children used the magnifying glasses outdoors to see if 

they could spot any baby caterpillars, as there are lots of holes in our leaves. Creating our 

caterpillar collages and looking at symmetry whilst painting our butterflies has been the 

highlight of the week.      
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